
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope that you all have had a lovely summer. The children have come back 
full of enthusiasm and energy, and it’s been wonderful hearing them talk 
about the fun they’ve had over the summer holidays.  
It’s great to see everyone back looking so smart in their uniforms and P.E. 
kits, thank you for supporting our Uniform Policy.                                                          
We’ve had some considerable site work completed over the holidays, our 
Reception Class has been decorated and we now have an outside rainbow 
canopy which looks fantastic. We have also had further repairs to our roof. 
Thank you to our site staff for working so hard over the summer.                      
A very warm welcome to all our new families! We’re delighted you’ve 
joined our school community and we look forward to getting to know you 
in the year ahead.                                                                                                         
Wishing you all a happy and relaxing weekend!                                                         

                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                             

 

 
 

Newsletter No.1    

Staffing  
I am pleased to welcome new staff to our school. A special welcome goes 
to Miss Cutler, who has joined our Year 3 team, I am sure that you’ll make 
her feel right at home. As a reminder Mr Hancox is the Assistant Principal                
leading KS2, whilst Mrs Collins is the Assistant Principal leading EYFS and 
KS1.  
 
Key Dates  
To help you stay informed, please check our school website and the                
newsletter for key dates and upcoming events throughout the year. I truly 
hope you’ll be able to join us for as many of these as possible, because 
working together makes a real difference. Please contact the School Office 
if you have any issues regarding the WEDUC app.  
 
Attendance Matters  
Being in school every day and being on time gives  our children the best 
chance to succeed. It ensures they don’t miss out on valuable learning, 
time with friends, and the many opportunities school has to offer.                    
Please support us in giving your child the very best start by aiming for              
excellent attendance and punctuality this year.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 94% 

94% 96% 96% 95% 

 PE Days  

Monday  YR, Y2, Y4  

Tuesday  Y1, Y3, Y5  

Wednesday Y2, Y4, Y6 

Thursday Y1,Y3,Y5,Y6 

Friday  YR 

1st September School re-opens 

11th September Year 6 swimming begins 

29th September Year 4 Wolverhampton Art 
Gallery Visit 

1st October Y1-Y4 Black History Month 
Workshops 

2nd October Y5-Y6 Black History Month 
Workshops 

9th October Whole School Flu 
Vaccinations 

24th October School closes for half term 

3rd November School re-opens 

19th December School closes for Christmas 
holidays 

5th January 
2026 

School re-opens 

13th February School closes for half term 

23rd February School re-opens 

27th March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

13th April School re—opens 

4th May Bank Holiday– school closed 

22nd May School closes for half term 

8th June School re-opens 


